



Dear  _________________,                                                         ,

RE:  Eagle Scout Candidate ___________________________

Please be advised that the above referenced candidate for the rank of Eagle Scout has listed you as one of his references on his application.

As the Eagle Scout Coordinator for the Staten Island Council, Boy Scouts of America, I am responsible to solicit a letter of recommendation for each listed reference.

The Boy Scouts of America in its effort to maintain the rigorous requirements for the highest rank, requires all Eagle Scout Candidates to appear before a Board of Review.  At that time, members of the Board will discuss with the Scout his achievements both in Scouting and in his daily life.

To have reached this stage in his Scouting career, this candidate had already earned a series of rank advancements, earned no less than twenty one merit badges and held leadership positions with his Troop.  In addition, this candidate has planned, developed and carried out through his leadership a service project for the benefit of our community.

An Eagle Scout candidate must demonstrate to the Board that he lives by the principles of the Scout Oath and Law.  The candidate believes you are familiar enough with him to write a letter that discusses that fact.  Any letter of recommendation will be kept confidential to the members of the Board, but you may chose to discuss its contents with the candidate.

If you are willing to provide a letter of recommendation please send it addressed to “To Who It May Concern”. As the Eagle Board of Review cannot be held until we received all the letters of recommendation, a prompt reply would be greatly appreciated.  

Please reply promptly

Yours in Scouting,
Council Eagle Scout Coordinator


Letters can be mailed to:
Thomas Zablocki
355 Barlow Ave
Staten Island, NY 10308

Or Emailed to:
reference@siadvancement.org
